who were being cofsidered for evacuation to Canadel. It

4
wWas suggested, he said, thet the CBC might make som)

provisionsal srrengement tc sssist the BBC ia this
sonnection. After some discussion it was decided
thot the matter wes one whieh should be deelt with
by the individual members of the Corporation.

It was decided that the next meeting of the Board
#hould be held at Ottawa on Tuesday, August 27th, 1940,

The meeting then closed at 6.10 p.m.
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